
Advisory Board Meeting Minutes 

Electrical Technology 

TIC Room 302 

April 26, 2023 

5:30pm 

 

In attendance: 

Bill Sevigny-Instructor 

Christopher Hamblet-Hamblet Electric, Keene, NH 

Brian Tyler-A.L. Tyler and Sons Electric, Brattleboro, VT 

Glenn Letourneau-PV Squared, Greenfield, MA 

Justin Corey-JC Electric-Whitingham, VT 

Missing- Josh King-King’s Electric, Brattleboro, VT (Father passed away earlier this week) 

 

The meeting started on time at 5:30. We had pizza on site and enjoyed a meal together as we spoke. We 

started our conversation around last year’s seniors who had been hired by some of the companies here.  

Exciting to hear that all is going well as the wrap up their first year of apprenticeship.  Exciting news that 

Jacob, who is now working with Hamblet, was interviewed by the Keene Sentinel regarding his 

apprenticeship journey. 

Both of my classes have been working on projects, two of the pods had finished projects and the outer 

walls are covered in creative conduit bending projects that my students were very excited for the 

contractors to see.  The contractors were all very impressed with the level and quality of work that is 

being done. 

I explained, further, my involvement in Equity work with the career center.  They are all excited about 

the possibility of me speaking at future conferences.  

Nobody had any suggestions for my class/lab beyond what I am teaching currently. 

Christopher Hamblet will most likely be interested in hiring two of my seniors right after graduation. 

All are very happy with the fact that I have implemented my monthly evening class to help the area 

apprentices in their academics. 

I’ve invited all of them to visit my class during the day to see the students in action and have a tentative 

date set to have Christopher Hamblet come by. 

The meeting ended at 6:30 pm 



 

 


